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Dean of Academic Affairs 

 December 6, 2021 

Dear Graduating Students, 

With the situation limping back to normal, the Institute has decided to hold the 54th 
Convocation in a hybrid mode. The students can attend the ceremony either in person 
or virtually on the online platform to be made available for this purpose. Students who 
attend the ceremony virtually will receive their degrees through speed post.  

The Convocation is scheduled to be held on Tuesday, December 28, 2021. A detailed 
notification will be released in due course. 

To attend the Convocation ceremony in person, the graduating students have to 
ensure the following:  

a) The student is fully vaccinated with two doses of COVID-19 vaccine by December 
14, 2021, and  

b) He/she has a negative RT PCR test report issued no more than 24 hours before the 
date of travel. 

Much to our regret, it will not be possible to host the families of graduating students 
at the 54th Convocation because of the prevailing circumstances. The students 
attending the ceremony in person are, therefore, requested to travel to Campus by 
themselves. 

Registration for in-person participation can be done online at the link given below 
latest by Friday, December 10, 2021:  

https://forms.gle/xTdJHBbqB4AfhvSh7 

 

Best wishes, 

Dean, Academic Affairs 
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